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Comments: The Keystone Expansion project would be a wonderful addition to our already beautiful terrain. Our
community is fortunate enough to experience great tourism due to the endless outdoor opportunities that the
mountain offers. With the amount of tourists that visit our area each year, the expansion into the Bergman Bowl
would allow future ski seasons to not feel as crowded. This will help make the mountain more enjoyable and less
congested than before. For this reason, | am in full support of this project!



